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07.11.13 | Linda J. Rosenthal, JD

The For Purpose Law Group, a law firm specializing in the representation of nonprofit, tax-exempt

organizations and socially conscious businesses throughout Southern California, is pleased to

announce the relocation of our offices to downtown San Diego on August 1st, 2013.

Our new offices are located in the unique and historic Schiefer & Sons building, at 815 J Street, Suite

303, San Diego, CA 92101 – overlooking PetCo Park.

We look forward to continuing to serve your legal needs, and continuing to exceed your

expectations, in our new offices.

https://www.fplglaw.com?utm_source=insight-pdf&utm_medium=link&utm_campaign=We're Moving Our Offices August 1st!
https://www.fplglaw.com?utm_source=insight-pdf&utm_medium=link&utm_campaign=We're Moving Our Offices August 1st!
https://www.fplglaw.com?utm_source=insight-pdf&utm_medium=link&utm_campaign=We're Moving Our Offices August 1st!
https://forpurposelaw.com/

